

September 6, 2016

St. Clare School Families,

St. Clare School Gear can be purchased by following the link on our school website at http://www.stclarek8.org/. The password is **stclareschool**. The sale will be open through September 23.

Please return all forms from your folder as soon as possible. Many families are missing the handbook form located at the end of the handbook.

VEX will be starting on Wednesday, September 7th from 3:00 to 5:30. All 6th, 7th and 8th graders who are interested should have signed up in the office last Thursday or Friday (Sept. 1st and 2nd). If your son or daughter missed sign up, they can still sign up on Wednesday in the office. Fifth graders may also sign up at this time.

In your folder you will find a schedule for our school masses. The schedule lists the class who will be planning the liturgy. We would love to have you join us on Thursdays at 8:05.

On Friday we reviewed PBIS expectations with all of our students. Please reinforce our "be respectful, be responsible, be safe" expectations with your child.

Also included in the folder is the **Annual Income Eligibility Parent Survey** for E-rate. Please send it back to school even if you are just marking that you are not eligible. The percentage of returned forms determines in part how much of a government refund we get on phone, internet, and technology expenses.

Visit our school **Facebook** page for pictures from our first day photo booth. Please remember to like and share. We want to spread the word that St. Clare School is a special place to be.

We are in need of someone to take over the **Campbell Soup** (labels for education) and **Box tops** fundraiser. If you are willing to help us please contact Lea in the office (920-532-4833) and she can get you the information you will need.

Volunteer to help produce the first ever **St. Clare Pictorial Directory**. Can you help with registration, hospitality, photography, or phone calling? Volunteer information is available at http://bit.ly/2bCuwfU; there is also a link on the St. Clare Home Page. Online sign up will not be available Saturdays 2 – 6:30pm and Sundays 5:30am – 12:30pm.

St. Clare School will be having a fall fundraiser. We will be selling **Little Caesars Pizza Kits** beginning October 3 with an October 24 delivery date. More information will come out in future folders.



If you haven't already, please sign up for text or email reminders from St. Clare School through **REMIND**. You can use the link **rmd.at/stclareca** on your phone's web browser or text **@stclareca** to **81010**.

Staff Emails:

Dr. Nardi <u>snardi@stclareagw.org</u>

Laurel VanEperen <u>laurelvaneperen@stclareagw.org</u>

Abby Linwood alinwood@stclareagw.org **Mary Smits** msmits@stclareagw.org ifranken@stclareagw.org Jordan Franken Cathy DeGroot cdegroot@stclareagw.org Danielle Schuster dschuster@stclareagw.org abohman@stclareagw.org Amy Bohman Allyson Guzan aguzan@stclareagw.org Jill Kola jkola@stclareagw.org Ellen Diny ediny@stclareagw.org Luke Lavarda llavarda@stclareagw.org

God Bless,

Dr. Stephanie Nardi Principal

Important Dates:

September 8- Mass prepared by the 8th grade

September 9- Parent Directory forms are due.

September 9- Wrightstown homecoming parade at 1:15.